
 

 

School of Pharmacy & Pharmaceutical Sciences 
Trinity College Dublin 

 
Junior Fresh 

Pharmacy Orientation Session 2020 
 
Dear Pharmacy Student,  
 
Welcome to the School of Pharmacy & Pharmaceutical Sciences at Trinity College. My colleagues and I 
wish you well as you start your third level education.  

In order to help you adjust to life as a Pharmacy student, the School has planned a special face-to-face 
Pharmacy Orientation Session. All incoming Junior Fresh (1st year) Pharmacy students are asked to attend 
in groups as outlined below in the TANGENT lecture theatre in the School of Business on the 1st floor, on 
Thursday, 1st October 2020. 

Family names Ahern --- Fitzsimons 10:00 h 
Flynn --- McGuinness 12:00 noon 
Melia --- Zheng  14:00 h 

You will be welcomed in-person by some of our academic staff: 
Head of School --- Professor Gilmer 
Director of Teaching and Learning UG --- Assoc. Prof. Sasse 
Year 1 Coordinator --- Asst. Prof. O’Dwyer 
Placement Coordinator --- Ms. Ni Sheachnasaigh 
Student Services --- Assoc. Prof. Boylan 

 

You will receive important information about the course, plus a few goodies and we will do a tour of our 
laboratories and the model Boots Pharmacy with you.  

Please bring €10 (cash only, exact change is appreciated) for the purchase of lab manuals, which are 
required for practical classes in the first week of teaching term. 

 

Please note, while on campus you must wear a face covering and observe social distancing at all times.  
I am greatly looking forward to meeting you on the 1st October. 

 

_____________________ 
Assoc. Prof. Dr. Astrid Sasse 

 

For further information regarding the Orientation Session, please contact the School Office at pharmacy@tcd.ie  
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